
 

ROYALTON TOWNSHIP 
6052 Royalton Road 

Braham, MN 55006-2734 
320-396-2982 

Email: royalton@royaltontownship.com 

Website: www.royaltontownship.com 

 

Tuesday, 14 May 2024, is an election day in 

Minnesota for special elections.  Royalton Township is 

not involved in any election, so there will be no voting 

at the Royalton Town Hall on 14 May. 

 

Residents of Royalton who live in the Pine City 

School District (ISD 578) have a school bond 

referendum election.  Voting in that election will be 

from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., 14 May 2024, at the Pine 

City High School, 1400 Main Street South, Pine City, 

MN 55063. (tel: 320-629-4000). 

 

Absentee or early voting is through the Pine County 

Auditor-Treasurer’s Office, at the Pine County 

Courthouse, 635 Northridge Drive NW, Pine City, MN 

55063 (tel: 320-591-1670 or 320-591-1660). 
 

Posted this 6th day of May 2024 

 

Duane P. Swanson, Clerk, Royalton Township 
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